The simplification of the Federal Alrport Regulstione in 1949 end the
subsequent imendnents have been very helpful to the sponsors in handling project
under the Progrem. We feel that the present policies and practices of The
0ffice of Alrports in refraining from interfering with the airport owmers in
establishing vetes snd charges and in the employment of technieal fines are very
sound and should be continued. We comcur in the policy which permite airport
omers to establich rules and conditions for operation on the airport.
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- Federal iirport ict makes it very clear that the present policy, of maiing the
Hational Adrport Flan covering all sizes of airports for all types of aviation,
should be eontimued, The plan should provide for small airports to meet the
needs and encourage the growth of genersl aviation,

The fectorsg which determine the need for small sirports are msmy and
vary greatly throughout the country. Ho simple eriteria, or 'rul of thumb' ,
cen be used to declde the place of em airport in the Plan, or Program. The
present policy which uses the knowledge and experiemce of the Distriet Airport
Ingineer is the only sound poliey. The Distriet Engineer cbtains from onethe.
spot inspections and consultetions the most reslisiic and complete data for
making recommendations, |

Under Y, Phillips NHoore's direction for the pest thres years, The
0ffice of Alrports hag done an excellent job in handling the airport progrem,
The elimination of unnecessary work and the fair constructive approach %o the
problems have secured the utmost cooperation and support of the sponsors. The
work of the C.i.4. dlrports personnel hag been outstanding in meking & better
reputation for the C.i.4. throughout the country. The Committee commends the
Office of Alrporite for excellent efforts and accomplishments.



